
 

 

Administrative recommendation on Audit RFP 

 

Morrow County SD received four audit proposals.  The review committee consisted of 

the Superintendent, two staff and two board members.  Each committee member 

completed an evaluation/scoring form that evaluated the proposals on the 

Understanding of engagement, Approach to examination, Experience with schools, 

Staffing (size, training, experience and location) and Audit fee.  The completed forms 

were totaled for each proposer.  Dickey and Tremper, LLP received the highest score 

per the evaluation standards.  We had three very good proposals, but after scoring, the 

review committee recommends Dickey and Tremper as the 2018-19 Auditors for the 

District.  We have issued the notification of intent to award the audit contract to Dickey 

and Tremper upon approval of the Board.    


